
SUBMISSION OF COMPLETE STATEMENT OF MOVABLE PROPERTIES HELD AS ON 12.1.2017  

Name 
Designation 
and initial date 
of joining the 
Official Service 

Name and age 
of family 
members 

Details of earning 
members of the 
family , along with 
their name, 
profession 
monthly/annual 
income  

Details of movable 
property 
acquired/held in each 
calendar 
year(exceeding 
10,000 Rs.) i.e its 
value, year of 
purchase, source of 
purchase 

Details of A/c in 
Bank, Post Office, 
the amount and 
the source of 
amount 

Details of PPF, FDR, NBC, 
KVP and shares, units, and 
other investment etc. along 
with A/c No. date of 
purchase, value and source 
of amount 

Details of 
loan 
advance 
taken etc. 
with the 
amount. No. 
of 
installments, 
Name of 
bank etc.   

Annual Net 
remarks income 
from salary and 
other sources, if 
any with details 
of deduction 

VIREK 
AGGARWAL 
 
12.1.2017 
 

Parents: 
 
Mr L L 
AGGARWAL 
(Father) 
Age: 58 years 
 
 
Ms. SAVITA 
AGGARWAL 
(Mother) 
Age:60 years 
Spouse: NA 
(Unmarried) 
 

 
Father: 
Rs. Ten Lakhs 
(approx) 
(Tax Practitioner) 
Mother: 
Rs. Six 
Lakhs(Approx) 
Advocate  

 
Furniture: Sofa, 
Dining table, Bed and 
side Board worth 
Rs.60,000/- 
(purchased and gifted 
from parents before 
joining service) 
 
Gold Jewellery: 20 
Tola (Ancestral) 
 
  

 
Savings Account 
with ICICI Bank,  
03991579521 :Rs 
226339.03 
(A/c for salary 
during 
employment with 
Lexis Nexis, prior 
to joining) 
 
 
Savings Account 
with Axis Bank 
Green Park, 
015010100607704:    

 
Shares for Account No. 
VA1984 with Religare 
Broking Ltd. Rs. 
406810/-(Source income 
from practice as Advocate, 
prior to joining Judicial 
Services)  
 
Loans and advances to 
family members, given out 
of income from practice as 
Advocate since 2013: 
8,11,000. 
 
PPF Account with Punjab 

 
Nil 

 



210597.81/- 
(with income from 
practice as 
Advocate and 
proceeds of share 
sale and dividend) 
 

National bank, Green Park 
015900PPF00000006523: 
Rs. 5000 (approx.)/-  
(Source- Income from 
practice as Advocate) 
 
FDRwith Axis Bank, Green 
Park of the year 2013 
(Maturity Value) : Rs. 8 lakh   
 
LIC Policy Number: 
117544237 Policy Premium: 
Rs. 7915 yearly, Sum 
Insured 200000. 
 
LIC Policy Number 
117544239 Policy Premium: 
Rs. 7547 yearly, Sum 
Insured 2,00,000  
 
LIC Policy 
Number :112960581 Sum 
Insured: 20000, Policy 
premium : Rs. 859 yearly 
 
LIC Policy Number: 
117544582, Sum Insured- 
20000 premium: Rs 859 
yearly  
 

 



LAND HELD AT THE TIME OF JOINING 

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 

Name Appointment District Pargana Area in 

Acres 

Acquired or 

Ancestral 

Annual Revenue 

Assessed 

Estimated Value 

Rs. 

Remark 

VIREK 
AGGARWAL 
 

 

12.1.2017 NIL NIL NIL  NIL  NIL NIL   

 

COMPLETE STATEMENT OF IMMOVABLE PROPERTIES AT THE TIME OF JOINING 

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 



Name Appointment 

 

 

Village 

Pargana & 

District 

Areas in 

Acres 

Revenue 

Assessed 

Estimated 

Value (Rs.) 

Whether 

acquired or 

parted with 

How acquired 

or parted with 

From whom acquired 

or to whom parted 

with 

Remark 

VIREK 
AGGARWAL 
 

 

12.1.2017 NIL NIL  NIL  NIL  NIL  NIL  NIL   

 


